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Taking note from other states such as Idaho and Montana which have a lot more inhabited land for
wolves to roam and hunt I believe the state is in trouble with the current rate of wolf growth. We
simply do not have the wildlife resources for the wolf or grizzly bear for that matter to survive. The
wolf will become over populated then the next thing you know the deer and elk will become
endangered. The eastern Washington deer population is already at low numbers. You saw what
happened to the timber caribou! We need proper seasons to keep the population in check. With out
it the state will be forced to take out entire packs as they are doing now to keep what little control
they have. I know this won't make headlines but please entertain the thought. Thanks
 


